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Marc Allred

From: Debbie Little <dssdlittle@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 9:00 PM

To: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning dockets W3600 and W 3601

[You don't often get email from dssdlittle@aol.com. Learn why this is important at 

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

 

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make 

sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report 

Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems. 

 

To whom it may concern. 

We are Debbie and Heinz Little we live at 2632 Arbor place Court, Winston Salem, NC. 27104. The neighborhood is called 

Arbor Place and is located off Arbor Road. We are against the re-zoning request w3600 and w3601. We kindly request 

that the Planning Board deny both of these requests. 

Thank You, 

Debbie and Heinz Little 

Arbor Place Court 

 

Sent from my iPad 


